
Board of Trustees Meeting Summary 

November 29, 2016 

 

1. Chair Kristen Betts called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 

 

2. The BOT reviewed the surveys that had been returned by the governing boards of 

UHSAA member schools.  The staff is still collecting ballots through next week.   

 

3. The BOT discussed State Board Rule R277-409 and directed that a letter be 

drafted and reviewed at the next board meeting.   

 

4. The Board met and adopted, through a motion, the first consideration of the 2017-

2019 six classification alignment with schools placed in regions.  A public 

hearing will be held on Wednesday, December 7 at 6:00 pm at Jordan High 

School in an attempt to get feedback from the various districts, schools and 

communities on the placement of schools into regions.    

 

5. The assignment of schools into regions will be finalized on December 8, 2016, by 

the Board of Trustees, allowing time for schools and regions to organize and 

schedule for the two-year alignment period.  The first contests under the new 

alignment will take place the fall of 2017.  The enrollment data upon which the 

alignment is based will be less than one year old. 

 

 

 


